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The Radio Shack FM Radio with Earphone is designed to provide high-quality 
sound.  Its lightweight, portable design lets you listen to it almost 
anywhere. 
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INSTALLING/REPLACING BATTERIES 
 
The radio uses two AAA batteries (not supplied).  We recommend alkaline 
batteries (Radio Shack Cat. No. 23-555) for longest life.  Follow these 
steps to install or replace the batteries. 
 
1.  Press down the battery compartment cover and slide it in the direction 
    of the arrow. 
 
2.  Insert two AAA batteries as indicated by the polarity symbols 
    (+ and -) marked inside the battery compartment. 
 
3.  Replace the battery compartment cover. 
 
Notes:  If you do not plan to use the radio for several days, remove the 
        batteries. 
 
        Replace the batteries when the radio's sound weakens. 
 

Download from Www.Somanuals.com. All Manuals Search And Download.



 
FM Radio w/ Earphone  (120-0737)      Operation        Faxback Doc. # 3843 
 
PLAYING THE RADIO 
 
1.  To turn on the radio, turn OFF/MAX clockwise until it clicks. 
 
2.  Rotate TUNING to tune to the desired radio station. 
 
    Note:  Adjust the radio's position for the best reception. 
 
3.  Adjust VOLUME to a comfortable listening level. 
 
4.  To turn off the radio, turn OFF/MAX counterclockwise until it clicks. 
 
USING THE EARPHONE 
 
To listen to the radio in privacy, plug the supplied earphone's 1/8-inch 
plug into the EARPHONE jack. 
 
Place the earphone in your ear. 
 
Listening Safely 
 
To protect your hearing, follow these guidelines when you use earphones. 
 
      Do not use earphones at extremely high volume levels.  Extended high 
      volume listening can lead to permanent hearing loss. 
 
      Set the volume to its lowest level before you begin listening. 
      After you put on the earphones, adjust the volume to a comfortable 
      listening level. 
 
      Do not increase the volume once you have established a comfortable 
      listening level.  Over time, your ears adapt to the volume level, so 
      a volume level that does not cause discomfort might still damage 
      your hearing. 
 
Traffic Safety 
 
Do not wear the earphones while operating a motor vehicle or riding a 
bicycle.  This can cause a traffic hazard and is illegal in some areas. 
Even though some earphones are designed to let you hear some outside 
sounds when you listen at normal volume levels, they still  present a 
traffic hazard. 
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THE FCC WANTS YOU TO KNOW 
 
The radio might cause TV or radio interference even when it is operating 
properly.  To determine whether the radio is causing the interference, 
turn off the radio.  If the interference goes away, the radio is causing 
the interference.  Try to eliminate the interference by: 
 
       Moving the radio away from the receiver. 
 
       Contacting your local Radio Shack store for help. 
 
       If you cannot eliminate the interference, the FCC requires that you 
       stop using the radio 
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The Radio Shack FM Radio with Earphone is an example of superior design 
and craftsmanship.  The following suggestions will help you care for your 
radio so you can enjoy it for years. 
 
      Keep the radio dry.  If it gets wet, wipe it dry immediately. 
 
      Use and store the radio only in normal temperature environments. 
 
      Handle the radio gently and carefully.  Do not drop it. 
 
      Keep the radio away from dust and dirt. 
 
      Wipe the radio with a damp cloth to keep it looking new.  Do not use 
      harsh chemicals, cleaning solvents, or strong detergents to clean 
      the radio. 
 
      Use only fresh batteries of the recommended size and type.  Always 
      remove old or weak batteries.  Otherwise, they could leak chemicals 
      that destroy electronic circuits. 
 
Modifying or tampering with the radio's internal components can cause a 
malfunction and might invalidate the radio's warranty and void your FCC 
authorization to operate it.  If the radio is not performing as it should, 
take it to your local Radio Shack Store for assistance. 
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Power Requirements...........................3.0 Volts (Two AAA Batteries) 
Frequency Range.............................................FM: 88-108 MHz 
Output Power (10% THD)...............................................50 mW 
Speaker...................................................2", 8 ohm, 500mW 
Dimensions.............................1 5/16 x 3 3/8 x 5 5/8 Inches (HWD) 
Weight (Without Batteries)............................................155g 
 
Specifications are typical; individual units might vary.  Specifications 
are subject to change without notice. 
 
(br/ir-05/31/95) 
LN-03/04 
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